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Dear Families, 
 
Last night, we threw open our doors to welcome prospective students to the academy. Our Open Evening 
is one of my favourite events of the year and the school was buzzing with activity. As usual, staff in 
different subject areas put on a variety of fun activities, with exciting experiments in science, a murder 
mystery in drama and the F1 in schools team displaying their winning designs to name but a few.  
 
The students who volunteered to help were superb; the best advert for our school, and I was proud of 
how confident and eloquent they were. I was joined on stage for the Principal’s talk by Isla Gowing, Head 
Prefect and Harrison Allen, Senior Prefect who talked about their experiences at Flegg so far. In addition 
to this, four year 7 students, Una Prosser-Snelling, Bailey Wintle, Hugo Allen and Ava Sanderson spoke so 
confidently about their first few weeks at Flegg. They all received a well-deserved round of applause! 
 

        

     
 
 

Wet Weather 
As the weather turns cold and wet, students may benefit from an outside coat and/or umbrella. When we 
have a wet break or lunch, alternative indoor spaces are made available for students with the 3G pitch 
closed. 
 

Echoes of the East 
This week, some of our talented singers took part in a performance with the Echoes from the East Choir. 
They were Reuben and Florence Achenbach, Livvie Spencer-Powell, Grace Wood, Arden Wood, Sophie 
Bancroft, Emily Ramsden and Molly Robinson. Despite a later than planned finish, the feedback from the 
organisers was wonderful to read; 
 
‘Please pass on my congratulations to your students, they were outstanding last night and so professional.’  
 

 

 

Friday 27th September 
2024 



Army Event 

On Monday, representatives from the Army came into school to deliver an assembly to year 8 students as 
part of their careers programme and also carry out workshops with students from different year groups.  
Using metal detectors to simulate mine detection, they worked as a team, developing problem solving 
and self-confidence. Great fun was had by all! 

              

          

Year 11 progress evening 

Year 11 progress evening has been moved to January 23rd as the original date of 10th October clashes 
with a popular post 16 provider’s open evening. Year 11 parents have received a letter explaining this and 
giving parents the opportunity to book additional appointments with members of the senior leadership 
team to discuss progress in advance of the mock exams.  

 

 
 

   
 

Student Achievements  

Oliver Hudson-Jones in year 9 played for Winterton Cricket Club adults 

2nd team this season. He has been awarded the ‘2nd team Bowler of the 

season’ for coming top of the leaderboard picking up 19 league wickets. 



 
 
 
Rugby Report from Mr Lyons 

This week it was the year 9s turn to take part in the emerging schools rugby festival held at North 
Walsham rugby club. The year 9s were put in a tricky pool alongside Springwood, Sprowston and 
Hammonds. Unfortunately, the boys lost all 3 games, but the scoring was exceptionally competitive. We 
then played Notre Dame who finished in a similar position in their group. We were fantastic and started 
with a bang, scoring two quick tries from some fantastic passing, releasing our wingers to score. We 
conceded a try in the second half but backed up our fantastic first half performance with some strong 
play, scoring two quick tries from some powerful scrumming. We ended up winning the game 4 tries to 1. 
The boys throughout the day were exceptional in their attitude, resilience and determination to improve. 
I was proud of them and their quick development in learning the game of rugby. Keep it up and bring on 
some more rugby days soon! 

Netball Report from Mrs Cropley 

  

Congratulations to the year 9 netball team who won the first netball tournament of the season! Flegg 
hosted the event seeing schools from the across the area attend. Above is the table of results. As you can 
see the Flegg team were undefeated. Some excellent play by Flegg who were able to take control of their 
matches and played well as a squad. Some excellent defence to make sure the games were won, 
especially when the score was close against Charter. Some good play down the court and feeds into the 
circle by the centre court. Well done to all the players.   

Next week we have 2 fixtures – year 11 fixture on Monday and year 8 tournament on Thursday, both of 
which are away. This therefore will mean no netball club next week.  

 Tuesday 24th September – Rugby Futures Day for Year 7 Girls 

 

Sporting Round Up 

After a beautiful day last week for the year 8 & 9, 

the year 7 girls arrived at the rugby taster day in 

the rain. This did not dampen their spirits. During 

the morning, they were taken through several 

skills sessions and were taught the fundamentals 

of rugby.  In the afternoon the sun came out and 

they put their newly found skills to the test in 

mini rugby matches. Cliff Park and North 

Walsham schools were also present. 



The matches were touch rugby games and the girls did themselves proud by scoring a few tries in both 
matches. Well done to all who took part. A big thank you to the coaches at North Walsham rugby club for 
being so welcoming and supportive.  

We have more futures days coming up – if you are interested in rugby come along on a Wednesday after 
school 3 to 4.15pm – all welcome  

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are 
 

 

Jaiden Smith 7BCA 
Gracie-Mai Bowlder-Turner 8FLU 
Erin Holden 9MHI/NHA 
Seth Ward 10MLY 
James Doyle 11JDI 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 1st October Year 7, 8 & 9 Flu vaccination 
Tuesday 1st October 5pm-6pm Help your child succeed evening 
Tuesday 8th October Year 10 & 11 Flu vaccination 
Tuesday 22nd October Year 11 group photo 
Thursday 24th October Last day of term 
Monday 4th November First day of term 
Saturday 23rd and Sunday 24th November Christmas Market 
Wednesday 4th December Year 8 HPV vaccination  
Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 20th December Last day of term 
 

 
Mrs Bennett  
 

Attachments 

Community Events 

National Online Safety  
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To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

 

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety

